
 
 
 
 
 
June 2019 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
I hope you are all enjoying your summer. To provide a smooth transition into the 2019-2020 school 
year, we invite you to attend our annual Meet and Greet.  
 
On Tuesday, August 13, we welcome you to meet your child’s teacher and visit their classroom.  
Please keep in mind that this will not be a time for individual conferences.  This time will allow 
your child time to become familiar with the classroom environment and provide an opportunity for 
you and your child to meet the teacher. 
 

VPK/Kindergarten   9:00 – 9:30 am    
ESE Preschool   9:00 – 9:30 am    
ASD Cluster   9:00 – 9:30 am    
Grade 1    9:45 – 10:15 am   
Grade 2    9:45 – 10:15 am   
Grade 3    10:30 – 11:00 am   
Grade 4    10:30 – 11:00 am   
Grade 5    11:15 – 11:45 am   

 
Please adhere to the above assigned times, as teachers will still be in the process of setting up their 
classrooms for the first day of school. 
 

*  Please car pool if possible.  Parking is permitted in the front parking lot, on the 23rd 
Street swale and the 173rd Street swale.  You are permitted to park on the school side 
of the street.  DO NOT block the sidewalk or you may be ticketed by law enforcement. 

 
During your visit you will be able to enroll your child in our Afterschool Enrichment Academy, join 
our FABULOUS PTSA and buy school shirts. 
 
Parents will be permitted to escort their child to their classroom for the first day of school, 
Wednesday, August 14.  Beginning on Thursday, August 15 you will be asked to drop your child 
off at the main entryway.  There will be adult supervision in the hallways and your child will be 
escorted to class if necessary. Parents of VPK students will follow the VPK procedures for drop off 
and pick up. 
 
I look forward to seeing you all in August as we soar To Infinity and Beyond  ! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tammy Gilbert 
 
Tammy Gilbert, Principal 
Silver Lakes Elementary 
 


